
Reception Newsletter
Friday 13th March

Dear Parents/Guardians
We have enjoyed another busy week in Reception. This week we enjoyed performing in our whole
school sing up assembly. We have been learning songs linked to our topic journeys and we loved
to sing the song ‘Going over the Sea’. We hope you enjoyed listening to us sing!

This week we have been reading the story ‘The Train Ride’ by June Crebbin. We all went on our
own train ride looking for things along the journey. We are going to write a story about our own
journeys next.

In our maths we have been getting better at doubling. We have had lots of fun doubling with the
numicon and doubling spots on biscuits.  We are really good at doubling up to 5 with our fingers—
ask me to show you at home!

On Monday 16th, we are going on a journey to the ‘Maritime Museum’. I need to wear a warm
coat and sensible shoes.
Thank you for all the magical moments, we loved hearing about them and the children were so
proud sharing them. Keep them coming in!
Have a lovely weekend!
The Reception Team

Magical Moments
Name of Child _________________Date________________
Magical moment
_________________________________________________________
_________________________________________________________
_________________________________________________________
_________________________________________________________

Superstar Writer!

This week’s winners: Jamie Irvine (RM)  and Rebecca McDonald (RD)
Well done!

Children’s shoes
We encourage the children to be independent as much as possible. Please can you ensure that the children

wear Velcro shoes so they can fasten these themselves.


